
 

 

 

No. Office/Dept./2022                                      12th August, 2022 

 

N O T I C E 

 
F.Y. B.Tech. Admissions: 2022-23 

 

 

Dear Prospective Students, 

 

As per the directives received from our management, henceforth, GST will not be 

charged from the prospective candidates, who are applying for admissions to B.Tech. 

programs for the A.Y. 2022-23. This will come into force with immediate effect. In view 

of this, the applicants are required to pay the processing fees of Rs. 1,500/- only (Non-

refundable). 

 
Best wishes to All! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

        (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


